
Urgent Business 
 
Pay Award 2022/23 Update 
 
The Employment Committee considered the Pay Award 2022/23 at its meetings on 
10 November 2021 and 8 December 2021. 
 
The Head of Paid Service wishes to provide an update on the Pay Award 2021/22 to 
the Committee on 25 January 2022.  
 
RECOMMENDED that members of the press and public be excluded from the meeting 
for this item of business under Section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972 on 
the grounds that: 

1)    it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in 
paragraph 4 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Act; and 

2)    the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest 
in disclosing the information. 

 
To receive a verbal update on the 2022/23 Pay Award Process. 


